Sally B. Lancaster
1684 Ranch Road
Laurens, SC 29360

October 29, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor of South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

RE: Laurens County Auditor
Term Ending: June 30, 2019

Dear Governor Haley:

With this letter | wish to inform you of my resignation effective November 30, 2015. | am
68 years old and will be retiring on that date.

| ask that you give consideration to the Laurens County deputy auditor, Jewel
Hollingsworth, in filling my unexpired term. The auditor's office number is (864) 984-
2535.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. | have enjoyed serving the
citizens of Laurens County for the past thirty years, twenty-one as Laurens County
Auditor.

Sincerely,

S%B.W

Sally B. Lancaster

/SBL

ce; The Honorable Daniel B. Verdin, Il
The Honorable Mark Hammond
The Honorable Joe Wood
The Honorable Curtis M. Loftis, Jr.
Mr. Meredith Cleland, Department of Revenue
Mr. Richard Eckstrom, SC Comptroller General
Ernest B. Segars, Laurens County Administrator



